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Dear Dr.Rio-Hortega,~-

In the spring of 1928 I was in Madrid, and had the
privilege of working in the Instituto Cajal. Near the end
of our stay in Madrid, Sr. and Sr¢. Seris kindly invited
Mrs.Addison and myself to visit the Residencia, where we
had the pleasure of meeting you and sce ing your laboratory.

Since then I have often wished to return go Madrid,
to spend some time with you in researchy but have had no
opportunity until now. I have been able to arrange for a
leave of absence during April and May of this spring,
returning here about June FTirst. This will allow me a month
in Madrid, and I hope very much that you may grant me the
privilege of spending it in your laboratory. This is bat a
short time but I would hope to make a beginning at some problem
and to continue it after my return home.

We plan to sail from New York on April drd, and

expect to be in Madrid about the middle of April.

With kindesy regards;

Yours sincerely,

r

February 22, 1934
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